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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

Fax (608) 789-7592 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Bernard Lenz, Utilities Manager 

Date:  03-15-2020 

Subject: Fiber Optic Design Contract Award CIP #20-486 

 

The Water Utility requests approval to award the design work for 2020 CIP project #486 for SCADA 

fiber optic connections within the UW-L well field to IS&G.  Proposal were sought from three firms, all 

well qualified to perform the work. Results are shown below and full proposals are attached. 

 

 

I, S &G  -$9,000 

 

S E H    -$19,530 

 

Mead and Hunt  – Declined to propose on this project due to staffing available verse timing, but 

interested in future work  

 

 

The recommendation is to award the design contract to I S & G and fund the design contract with 2021 

Utility operating budget funds. 
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